
Task # 23 – 08 Date:   4 May 2023 

 

Location: Piets Close 

 

Fabulous sunny day and an impressive turn out today - 14 of our finest volunteers out along 
Pigs/Piets Close. We trimmed the hedges on the entrance, and worked along the path 
digging up the largest of the bramble roots out so hopefully the path should remain bramble 
free for at least a few weeks.  
 
We made a great start on tidying up the small wooded area very close to the path, cutting 
branches and bramble right back and away from the path. More of the same here next time. 

 

 
 
At the other end towards Mill Lane, we had a 
team cutting back the bramble around the 
water buoy after it’s recent flailing.  
 

 
 
We all met up in the middle, opposite the 
Holbourne Close entrance to continue 
removing brambles and we made a start on 
ringing the ivy.  
 

 
Thanks to the team today: Ian, Nick, Margaret, Pat, Philip, Karen, Steve, Alistair, Andy, 
Stewart, Andrew, Bill, and Julie.  
 
Thanks to Charnwood Borough Council and Serco for providing the brown bins. 
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 10:00 18th May 

Location: Piets Close entrance on Bridge Street 
 

 


